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To whom it may concern, 
I would like to express my support for LD 867. My wife and mother of our four children, Pam 
Conklin is a registered nurse in Maine.  Although she was and still is extremely skeptical of 
the experimental  vaccine, she succumbed to the pressure and in January 2021 she was 
given the Moderna vaccine. If she thought she could've avoided taking this vaccine and 
continue working she would have. 
From the day of her second injection she has had medical issues.  Our family constantly has 
to adjust plans based on how her health is sometimes minute by minute. Pam has undergone
multiple tests that reveal nothing,  but her side effects  continue which include erratic heart 
rates, extreme itching and gestural intestinal issues just to name a few. 
Other than her being injected with this vaccine, nothing else has changed in our lives. We 
haven't changed diets, we still live in the same home with the same people and pets. 
To have to choose between your health and providing for your family is wrong. There needs 
to be more time and much more research before anyone is told to make a choice. 


